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BP America Production Company 
P. O. Box 3092 
Houston, Texas 77253-3092 

Attention: Mary Corley 
corleyml(a>,bp. com 

Administrative Order NSL-104-A 

Dear Ms. Corley: 

Reference is made to the following: (i) your application (administrative application reference No. 
pLRO-323346989) submitted to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division ("Division") on August 21,2003; 
and (ii) the Division's records in Santa Fe and Aztec, including the file on Division Adnumstrative Order NSL-
104, dated April 29, 1957: all concerning BP America Production Company's ("BP") request for an 
unorthodox gas well location in the Chacra formation for its existing Florance "C-LS" Well No. 4 (API No. 
30-045-07130), located 1600 feet from the South line and 2161 feet from the West line (Urit K) of Section 29, 
Township 28 North, Range 8 West, NMPM, San Juan County, New Mexico. The SW/4 of Section 29 is to be 
dedicated to this well in order to form a standard 160-acre gas spacing unit for the Undesignated Otero-Chacra 
Pool (82329). 

This application has been duly filed under the provisions of Division Rules 104.F, revised by Division 
Order No. R-l 1231, issued by the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission in Case No. 12119on August 12, 
1999. 

By the authority granted me under the provisions of Division Rule 104.F (2), as revised, the above-
described unorthodox gas well location within the Otero-Chacra Pool is hereby approved. 

It is further ordered that all provisions of Division Order NSL-104 shall remain in full force and affect 
until further notice. 

Sincerely, 

LW/mes 

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Aztec 
U. S. Bureau of Land Management - Farmington 
File: Division Administrative Order NSL-104 
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